
  

 

 

 

Dear All 

It is our great joy to invite you to our first conference for professionals who work 
or study in the fields of medicine, health and healing. 

Our inspiration for this conference has two sources. Firstly, it was born out of the 
guidance of True Father, who has the vision of uniting Eastern and Western 
medicine while acknowledging the spiritual side of human beings. Secondly, it was 
stimulated by our first European Cranes Club meeting in January 2016 in Camberg. 

Our first conference, which will be held in Seebenstein, close to Vienna, Austria, 
will be a valuable opportunity for us to become acquainted with each other and to 
share our experiences from the medical field. It is our hope that it will lead to 
future projects and be an inspiration for your medical, health and healing work. 

Our suggested date is 11-13 November 2016. 

We are determined to create the best possible programme based on our 
questionnaire, which can be found under the following link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Eto0j9zLzByGyR_9zk9Ukehft3_eiPNn5BbgrAgI
hv4/viewform?c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link 

You will receive further details concerning accommodation, schedule, costs etc. 
after we have received substantial feedback from the questionnaire. 

Please feel free to forward this mail to blessed family members whose background 
or current profession is consistent with the conference topics. 

Sincerely 

The Health Conference Preparation Committee 

Felix Janssen 
Dieter Schmidt 
Maria Riehl 
Viola Hara 
 
 
(More information will follow. For any immediate questions, please write to: 

fenajanssen@hotmail.com ) 


